
 Submission 
No 111 

 
 
 
 
 
 

INQUIRY INTO THE MUSIC AND ARTS ECONOMY IN 

NEW SOUTH WALES 
 
 
Name: Miss Peggy Ocallaghan 

Date received: 21 February 2018 

 
 



Music is a part of life, it doesn't matter if you are creating it, performing it or enjoying it. It is an 
important and therapeutic necessity. Don't discourage musicians by making it harder for them to 
share their music to the public. We want to hear it, feel it and show them our appreciation and 
admiration. 
Going to gigs and festivals is how I relax and unwind. 


